## WEST ESSEX REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

**Damion Macioci**Superintendent of Schools

65 West Greenbrook Road North Caldwell, New Jersey 07006 (973) 228-1200 ext. 3102 Fax (973) 228-0559 Email: dmacioci@westex.org

September 4, 2020

Dear West Essex Families,

I hope this email finds you well.

As we prepare for this school year, I realize we are experiencing a variety of emotions, but I think it is safe to say we all want the students of West Essex to have the highest quality academic experience in the safest environment possible.

This week, it was exciting to see our teachers back in their classrooms eagerly preparing for the school year. They engaged in professional development activities, participated in a variety of training sessions, and learned new instructional strategies, all while navigating through a vastly different work environment.

With the first day of instruction beginning on Tuesday, please know our staff remains committed to our school community, and we will work together to support and guide your children through these upcoming weeks. We may encounter some challenges on this journey, but I am confident we can overcome them cooperatively.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Damion Macioci

Damion Macioci Superintendent of Schools